
Kristin Cavallari Wears Tiara
While  Celebrating  Bridal
Shower

By April Littleton

According to UsMagazine.com, Kristin Cavallari wore a sparkly
tiara and sash during her bridal shower at The London in West
Hollywood over the weekend. The former The Hills star shared a
picture  of  her  bridal  getup  surrounded  by  friends  to  her
Instagram account Tuesday, June 4. Cavallari is set to marry
Jay Cutler this summer. She and Cutler are parents to Camden,
who’s 9 months.

How do you personalize a bridal shower?
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Cupid’s Advice:

A bridal shower is one of the most fun events you will get to
experience as you’re preparing for your wedding. The shower
will be the opportunity for your friends and family to plan
something that will pay homage to you. Your loved ones will
get to showcase your personality through gifts, games and some
unique activities. Want the day of your shower to be something
you’ll never forget? Cupid has some suggestions:

1. Pick a theme: Your bridal shower will show some character
if there’s a theme involved. Do you love to watch football
with your partner? Pick a sporty theme for your shower. Maybe
you’re more of a girly girl. Deck out your bridal shower in
all pink. Are you a goofball? Ask your guests to wear silly
costumes and hats.

2. Decorations: Instead of gathering a bunch of store-bought
decorations, get your bridal party to help you create your
own. Throw some cute cutouts around the room, like hearts,
wedding  bells  and  flowers.  Fill  your  party  favors  with
personal objects. Do your friends know you can’t live without
makeup? Pick out an assortment of lip glosses and fill bags
with them. Anything that shows off your style will be the
perfect gift for your guests.

3. The location: The bridal shower doesn’t necessarily have to
take place inside of your home. If you’re considering a sporty
theme, think about having your shower outside or maybe even at
a bowling alley. If you’re all about keeping the party mellow
and casual, maybe take the girls out to a spa. No matter what
you decide, throw the traditional “rules” out the door and
plan the shower YOU want.

How  did  you  personalize  your  bridal  shower?  Share  your
experience below.


